
UNITED STATES COURT OF APPEALS
F'OR THE SECOND CIRCUIT

Beth J. Meador
Supervising Administrative
Attorney
(212) 8s7-8s30

March 30. 1998

Doris L. Sassower
283 Soundview Avenue
White Plains, New York 10606

Re: Judicial Misconduct Complaints

Dear Ms. Sassower:

I received your letter of March 30th. Our procedures have been explained to you many
times. Therefore, I see no need to repeat them at this time. You are free, of course to hold your
own opinion with regard to our rules. Nevertheless, there is no language conferring the right to
an extension of time in Rule 7(c); so I will not address this matter further.

With regard to your letter of M arch 17 , 1 998, I presume that you are asking for responses
to your many inquiries regarding the flow of the mail here at the Second Circuit. I can only
repeat - again, as I have in the past - that yours is not the only case with which we deal.
Therefore, there will be many times when material will arrive at the courthouse many days prior
to its being handled. As is the case in many large businesses, the arrival of a piece of mail at the
Second Circuit does not necessarily mean that it arrives at a particulai office on that date.

Sincerely,

Beth J. Meador


